
 

  
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

               12 September 2012 
 

Media Alert 
 

Conference on Hybrid Perspectives on the Legacies 
of the Extraordinary Chambers in the Courts of Cambodia 

 
 
A high-level conference on the legacies of the Extraordinary Chambers in the Courts of Cambodia 
(ECCC) will be held on 13-14 September 2012 at Raffles Hotel Le Royal in Phnom Penh.  
 
The legacy conference is jointly organized by the ECCC and the Cambodian Human Rights Action 
Committee (CHRAC) to foster debate on the legacies of the ECCC. The conference aims to provide a 
forum where different stakeholders and the broader public can consider the ECCC’s legacies in a 
domestic, regional and global context.  
 
During the two-day conference, ECCC judges, government officials and international experts on war 
tribunals and criminal justice will discuss potential judicial and non-judicial legacies of the ECCC 
from various perspectives.  
 
More details about the conference and the speakers can be found here: 
http://www.eccc.gov.kh/sites/default/files/articles/legacybrochure_englisch_final.pdf 
 
Representatives of the media are cordially invited to attend the event. Register is required at the door 
before the conference commences at 8:15 am. Please bring media IDs for registration. 
 
 
For further information, please contact: 
 
Mr. Neth Pheaktra 
ECCC Press Officer 
Mobile phone: +855 (0) 12 488 156 
Email:neth.pheaktra@eccc.gov.kh 
 
 

 Mr. Suon Bunsak  
 CHRAC Executive Secretary  
 Mobile: +855(0) 092 344  
 Email: suonbunsak@yahoo.com 

 
 

 
 
 
The conference is funded by the German Federal Ministry for Economic Cooperation and 
Development (BMZ) and Danish International Development Agency (DANIDA). 
 


